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Dear Councillor         16

th
 March 2016 

You are summoned to attend an Ordinary Meeting of Priston Parish Council to be held on Monday 21
st
 

March 2016 in the Village Hall, commencing at 7.00pm. This meeting will be followed immediately by 

the Annual Parish Meeting. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 C Hunt 
Christine Hunt 

Clerk to the Parish Council 

A G E N D A 

1. To note apologies 

2. Minutes of last Ordinary Parish Council Meeting  

3. Matters Arising  

4. Correspondence: Invitation from BANES’ Chairman to attend reception on 20
th

 April 

5. Financial Report: To accept report from Clerk (attached) 

6. Internal Auditor for year 2015/2016 

7. Village Design Statement    

8. HM The Queen’s 90
th

 Birthday  

9. Defibrillator: To accept report from Mr Wilkinson (to follow) 

10. Footpaths and Bridleways: To accept report from Councillor Whybrow (attached) 

12. Roads and Highways: To accept report from Councillor Lippiatt (attached) 

13. Priston Website: To accept report from Mr Bottle (attached) 

14. Planning Application: Street Record, Church Farm Lane - Erection of a foundation and siting 

of Telecom Street Cabinet 

15. Meetings attended outside Parish:  

BANES’ ALCA Group, Wednesday 27
th

 January 

Bathavon Forum Tuesday 23
rd

 February 

Parishes Liaison Wednesday 24
th

 February 

16. Meeting to be attended outside Parish: Bathavon Forum Monday 25
th

 April  

17. Date of Annual General Meeting: Monday 16
sh

 May 2016 commencing 7.00pm  

18. Date of next Ordinary Meeting Monday 16
th

 May immediately following Annual General Meeting 

19. Any other business 

mailto:doug@pristonpattisons.force9.co.uk
mailto:priston_clerk@tiscali.co.uk
http://web@priston.org.uk/


 2 

Financial Report for Ordinary Meeting of Priston Parish Council 21
st 

March 2016 
 
 

 

Balance as Bank Statement as at 29
th 

 January 2016  £6,718.06 

   

   

 

Cheques written since last meeting and NOT included in above statement 

 Black and colour print cartridges       £43.99  

 Hall hire for defibrillator training       £15.00 

 Electrician’s charges: installation of new defibrillator £109.56 

 

 

Payments due before end of financial year 

 Clerk’s salary and reimbursement of half broadband charge for three months 

January to March inclusive plus reimbursement of incidental expenses (postage, 

stationery etc)   Totalling approximately    £810.00 

 

 Purchase of new grit bin – approximately    £180.00 

 

 

 

Balance at Bank at 13
th

 March 2016    £6,549.52 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

Christine 

13
th
 March 2016 
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The Priston Web 
Report to Priston Parish Council for Meeting on 21 March 2016 

 

 

Key updates since the Jan meeting: 

 

Festival: Details of 2016 bands confirmed so far, including Jim Moray, Reg Meuross, Phillip Henry 

& Hannah Martin, and the Drystones. 

 

Calendar: VH Social (12/3), Annual Parish Meeting (21/3), PAGE Litter Picking (16/4). 

 

Broadband: latest info from TrueSpeed Communications (7/3) – digging has begun!  Also, planning 

application for cabinet to be installed. 

 

Parish Council: latest agenda and minutes, result of B&NES Mayoral referendum. 

 

Photos: Panto – see also links to videos from Owain Jones. 

 

Priston headlines from Somerset Guardian & Bath Chronicle 

Ancient ceremony to boost apple harvest 

 

Suggestions/contributions for additional content are most welcome. 

Richard Bottle 

web@priston.org.uk 

01761 471141 
-  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  - 

 

 

 

Roads and Highways report for Ordinary Parish Council Meeting 21
st
 March 2016 

 

At long last the new green grit bin has arrived just in time for the snow at Easter!! 

 

Flooding still a problem on Farmborough lane and now the running total for cars pulled this winter 

stands at 7 (to date) 

 

There seems to be an increase in speeding traffic through our village which needs to be watched. 

 

John Lippiatt 
11th March 2016 

-  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  - 

 

Footpaths and Bridleways Report for Ordinary Parish Council Meeting 21
st
 March 2016 

 

Nothing to report. 

 

John Whybrow 

9
th

 March 2016  


